
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
28 January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am sure many of you heard the latest news last night and that the Prime Minister has announced that it will not 
be possible to resume face-to-face learning immediately after the February half-term and instead hopes it will be 
safe to commence the re-opening of schools and colleges from Monday 8 March. This is in response to the 
national public health data and pressure on NHS capacity. 
 
Since my last update we have taken further steps to ensure we support our entire school community during this 
period of remote learning by creating a dedicated page on the website named Remote Learning Information and 
Guidance - Castle View Academy (castleviewenterpriseacademy.co.uk). This page includes a range of useful 
documents and information about our current remote learning provision and advice around health and wellbeing 
during these challenging times. 
 
We are very keen to gain your insight into the remote learning arrangements we have in place to support our 
students in response to the vast adaptations needed in light of COVID-19 and the most recent lockdown. We 
would very much appreciate it if you could take the time to complete this very short survey by clicking on the link 
below. Your feedback is very important to us and should you have any questions about the survey please email 
enquiries@cvea.co.uk. The deadline for completing the survey is Tuesday 2nd February.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Mi1OplmqokCdSjmDFdgFmmfo1Whr7PVGiFAZsy5LiK
VUQTI3MERJQTRLOVpNVzMyMTFSUlBYT1ZaOC4u 

 

Fill | REMOTE LEARNING at CVEA: Parental Survey 
The purpose of this survey is to gain your insight into the remote 
learning arrangements we have in place to support our students in 
response to the vast adaptations needed in light of COVID-19 and the 
most recent lockdown. Thank you in advance for the time taken to 
complete the survey as your feedback is very important to us. Most 
questions are yes/no with an optional box if you would like to explain 
your point. Should you have any queries in relation to this survey 
please email enquiries@cvea.co.uk. 
forms.office.com 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs J.Owens 
Head of School 
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